SHARE HUNT - RUSH RANCH - NOV 2014

“l was one of the lucky winners of the first SHARE Programs pig hunt at Rush Ranch in
Solano county in the Suisun marsh. We arrived for orientation and the land steward Ken
gave us a good understanding of the hunt areas and where the pigs are sometimes seen.
We had 2 hours on the first evening to size up the hunt and get a game plan.
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The next morning we started hunting at
6am. Walking with one hunter on the edge
of the marsh and the other deeper in the
thick of the marsh proved to be a successful
tactic. Around 8am, we jumped a boar out
of a ditch about 15 yards ahead of us. A big
thanks to Joe the caretaker for assisting us '
in getting the pig back to the truck. After
dealing with the pig, we continued hunting
for several more hours. Tired from the |
tough walking in the marsh, we quit for the @
day with one pig, and seeing a total of 16
pigs that day.

Thank you Rush Ranch and the SHARE
program for putting together a great
hunting opportunity. | look forward to
when | can hunt there again.”

Sincerely,
Casey S.




